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I am in support of SB210. 

 

There is too much evidence of either fraud or mismanagement in the vote-by-mail 

process and in the management of voter rolls. There are votes from individuals 

providing addresses where they do not live, votes from addresses that do not exist, 

votes from deceased individuals, votes from non-citizens, votes from individuals who 

are not old enough to vote, and votes where signatures do not match. 

 

The State of Oregon is being sued by Judicial Watch due to the state of the voter 

roles.   

 

The vote is the most sacred and precious element of our system.  Each eligible 

individuals vote must count and must not be cancelled, lost or stalled due to fraud or 

mismanagement.  We are advised to not send cash through the mail and each vote 

should be considered as worth 1000 dollars and treated with the security required.    

 

In person same day voting ensures that each eligible vote is counted. 

I support the provisions for absentee ballots for people that are unable to make it to 

the polls on election day. 

Increased scrutiny must be over those absentee ballots and as there should be a 

substantial reduction in the  number of these types of ballots that scrutiny should be 

feasible.  

 

This is not a partisan issue.  It is a requirement for honesty, accountability and 

integrity in our voting process. 

 


